
Policy 9331 
 
 
Review of School Board Policies 

 
The Board of School Directors directs that all Board policies be reviewed periodically to 
determine if policies should be revised, updated or retired. To help ensure that the district 
policies and the practices they govern are kept up to date, it is recommended that each 
Policy be reviewed every several years. The schedule for this review will be determined 
by the Policy Committee, the superintendent and the district administration and detailed 
in Administrative Regulations. 
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